
HUB: 
167-169

CONADILLY
STREET,
GUNNEDAH

02 6742 7038
WWW.GGACHUB.COM.AU

70 FOOD HAMPERS PROVIDED TO PEOPLE IN NEED 
789 PEOPLE ASSISTED WITH SUPPORT

 

Monthly NewsletterMY GUNYAH

APRIL 2025

COMMUNITY IMPACT



GUNNEDAH YOUTH EXPO

THE MARRABAA FAMILY SAFETY
PROJECT (MFSP) TEAM AT GGAC HAD A
FANTASTIC TIME AT THE LOCAL
YOUTH EXPO ON APRIL 10TH! WE
SHARED VALUABLE INFORMATION
ABOUT THE PROJECT, HIGHLIGHTED
WHY GUNIDA GUNYAH IS AN INCREDIBLE
PLACE TO WORK, AND DISCUSSED
CURRENT JOB OPPORTUNITIES AND
HOW TO APPLY. WE ALSO INTRODUCED
OUR COMMUNITY HUB AND HOSTED AN
ENGAGING MFSP ACTIVITY FOCUSED ON
CREATING PERSONAL SAFE CIRCLES,
ENCOURAGING YOUTH TO REFLECT ON
THEIR PERSONAL SAFETY AND
WELLBEING. IT WAS A REWARDING DAY
CONNECTING WITH THE COMMUNITY
AND EMPOWERING YOUNG MINDS! 

EMPOWERING CHANGE
FOR WOMEN’S SAFETY

ON APRIL 2ND, LILLY PILLY PLACE
REFUGE MANAGER LISA ATTENDED
THE 'WOMEN'S SAFETY FORUM
TAMWORTH,' JOINING OVER 30
PROFESSIONALS FROM VARIOUS
SECTORS, INCLUDING COMMUNITY
SERVICES, DOMESTIC VIOLENCE
SUPPORT, EDUCATION, HEALTH, AND
LAW ENFORCEMENT.

HOUSING SUMMIT
INSIGHTS
BRETT AND MALAKAI FROM GUNIDA
GUNYAH RECENTLY ATTENDED THE
HOUSING SUMMIT IN DUBBO ON APRIL
2ND AND 3RD, 2025. THE SUMMIT
BROUGHT TOGETHER VARIOUS
ORGANIZATIONS AND EXPERTS TO
DISCUSS KEY ISSUES IN HOUSING,
FUNDING, AND COMMUNITY
DEVELOPMENT. HIGHLIGHTS INCLUDED
PRESENTATIONS ON GOVERNMENT
IMPACTS ON TENDERS, FUNDING
APPLICATIONS, AND THE IMPORTANCE
OF PLANNING FOR ABORIGINAL LANDS.
SPEAKERS LIKE MIKE GOODA,
SAMANTHA RICH, AND ELLE DAVIDSON
COVERED TOPICS SUCH AS ELDER
HOUSING, TENDER WRITING, AND LAND
ZONING. THE TEAM ALSO LEARNED
ABOUT YOUTH HOMELESSNESS AND
THE CHALLENGES FACED BY
COMMUNITY-LED HOUSING
CORPORATIONS. ALTHOUGH THEY HAD
TO LEAVE EARLY, THE SUMMIT
PROVIDED VALUABLE INSIGHTS FOR
FUTURE PROJECTS.

FRIDAY COOK UP &
KAHOOT
JOIN US EVERY FRIDAY FOR A FREE
COMMUNITY COOK-UP AT 12:30 PM!
IT'S A GREAT WAY TO CONNECT WITH
OTHERS AND ENJOY A DELICIOUS
MEAL AT NO COST. STICK AROUND FOR
OUR WEEKLY KAHOOT QUIZ AT 1:30 PM
AT THE HUB, WHERE YOU CAN TEST
YOUR GENERAL KNOWLEDGE AND WIN
PRIZES. EVERYONE IS WELCOME -
COME ALONG AND BE PART OF THE
FUN!

CIRCLE OF SECURITY
FACILITATOR COURSE

EXCITING NEWS FROM GUNIDA GUNYAH
ABORIGINAL CORPORATION! TRACY
AND CHEREE HAVE JUST COMPLETED
THE CIRCLE OF SECURITY FACILITATOR
COURSE, WHICH MEANS WE CAN NOW
DELIVER THIS VALUABLE PROGRAM AT
THE HUB AND LILLY PILLY PLACE.
DURING THE 4-DAY COURSE, THEY
LEARNED HOW TO IDENTIFY THE NEEDS
OF BABIES, INFANTS, AND TODDLERS
THROUGH THEIR BEHAVIORS. THEY
ALSO LEARNED HOW TO RECOGNIZE
THESE NEEDS AND MEET THEM IN A
WAY THAT PROMOTES SAFE AND
SECURE EMOTIONS, HELPING TO
REGULATE EMOTIONS AND BUILD A
STRONG BOND BETWEEN CAREGIVER
AND CHILD. WE ARE SO PROUD OF OUR
TEAM AND CAN'T WAIT TO SEE THE
POSITIVE IMPACT THIS PROGRAM WILL
HAVE ON OUR COMMUNITY.
CONGRATULATIONS, TRACY AND
CHEREE!

TEAM BUILDING SUCCESS

IN APRIL, OUR HR OFFICER ORGANIZED
TEAM-BUILDING EXERCISES FOR THREE
TEAMS AT TAMWORTH ESCAPE ROOMS.
EACH TEAM TACKLED A DIFFERENT
CHALLENGE, WORKING TOGETHER TO BEAT
THE CLOCK AND STRENGTHEN THEIR
TEAMWORK, COMMUNICATION, AND
MORALE. A FUN AND REWARDING
EXPERIENCE FOR ALL!



STORIES OF IMPACT

A HELPING HAND IN TOUGH TIMES 

WHEN A LOCAL MAN RETURNED TO
GUNNEDAH FOR WORK AFTER YEARS IN
QUEENSLAND, HE FOUND HIMSELF
SLEEPING IN HIS CAR FOR SIX WEEKS
AFTER BEING TURNED AWAY FROM A
FARM JOB DUE TO HIS DISABILITY. HE
REACHED OUT TO THE HUB FOR
SUPPORT, WHERE OUR TEAM HELPED
HIM COMPLETE HIS TEMPORARY
ACCOMMODATION APPLICATION. WITH
THE RIGHT EVIDENCE IN PLACE, HE
SECURED TEMPORARY HOUSING WHILE
WAITING FOR SOMETHING MORE
PERMANENT. IT’S MOMENTS LIKE THESE
THAT REMIND US OF THE IMPACT WE
CAN MAKE BY OFFERING A HELPING
HAND WHEN IT’S NEEDED MOST.

MARRABAA FAMILY SAFETY PROJECT LAUNCH
THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO CAME OUT TO SUPPORT THE LAUNCH OF THE
MARRABAA FAMILY SAFETY PROJECT ON WEDNESDAY 16  APRIL 2025 AT LIVVI’S
PLACE PARK! OUR MFSP TEAM HAD A GREAT TIME HOSTING A FREE SAUSAGE SIZZLE
AND PROVIDING INFORMATION TO THE COMMUNITY. WE EVEN HAD FACE PAINTING AND
BALLOONS FOR THE LITTLE ONES. TOGETHER, WE CAN CREATE A SAFER AND HAPPIER
COMMUNITY FOR OUR FAMILIES.

TH

BELOW ARE SOME PHOTOS CAPTURED ON THE DAY.

WE ARE EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE THAT GUNIDA GUNYAH'S PSS TEAM IS
CONDUCTING OUR BIG COMMUNITY SURVEY. WE VALUE YOUR FEEDBACK
AND OPINIONS, SO WE KINDLY ASK YOU TO TAKE 10 MINUTES OF YOUR TIME
TO COMPLETE THE SURVEY. WHETHER YOU HAVE POSITIVE OR NEGATIVE
FEEDBACK, WE WANT TO HEAR IT ALL! YOUR RESPONSES WILL HELP US
UNDERSTAND WHAT'S WORKING WELL AND WHERE WE CAN IMPROVE.
WHETHER YOU ARE AN INDIVIDUAL OR A SERVICE PROVIDER, WE
ENCOURAGE EVERYONE TO PARTICIPATE. AS A TOKEN OF OUR
APPRECIATION, ONE LUCKY PERSON WILL WIN A $200 GIFT CARD. DON'T
FORGET TO LEAVE YOUR CONTACT DETAILS IF YOU WISH TO ENTER THE
DRAW. THANK YOU FOR YOUR TIME AND SUPPORT!
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